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Attempted Robbery 

Beverly Hills, Calif. — On Tuesday, October 19, 2021, at approximately 8:45 p.m. the Beverly Hills Police 

Department received a 9-1-1 call of a shooting that had just occurred in the 300 block of N. Canon Drive.  

Upon arrival, officers found a male victim suffering from a gunshot wound to the leg.  The victim was 

transported by Beverly Hills Fire Department Paramedics to a local hospital with non-life threatening 

injuries.  Beverly Hills Police Department Detectives are investigating this incident and it appears the 

victim was shot during a robbery attempt.  The victim was able to retain all of his property and the suspect 

fled in a light colored four door vehicle that went south on Canon Drive.     

Anyone with information about this crime is urged to call the Beverly Hills Police Department at 310-285-

2125.  Anonymous reports can be made by text to BEVHILLSPD followed by the tip information to 888777.  

You can also call Crime Stoppers at 800-222-8477.  To access Crime Stoppers, download the "P3 Tips" 

Mobile APP or use the website http://www.lacrimestoppers.org. 

                ### 

mailto:mediarelations@beverlyhills.org
http://www.lacrimestoppers.org/

